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November 2020 
 
 
Dear Candidate 
 

Headteacher of Hartsbourne Primary School 
 

On behalf of the Board of Trustees and the Chair of Governors I would like to thank you for your interest in 
applying for the post of Headteacher of Hartsbourne Primary School.  
 
The school and the Trust is at an exciting time in its development, continuing its collaborative journey of 
school improvement with the clear aim of providing an outstanding level of education for the children in 
our community. 
 
Building on the most recent Ofsted inspection which assessed the school as ‘Good’ the newly appointed 
Headteacher will lead the highly dedicated and talented staff and take the school to the next level, 
supported by the innovative and collaborative networks now embedded within the Multi Academy Trust. 
 
The post is open to individuals with headship or relevant current experience and proven leadership skills, 
who can demonstrate a clear vision and have the ability to manage a successful school within the Trust. 
Above all we are looking for an outstanding individual and leader who can engage and motivate all 
stakeholders in the next stage of the school’s journey. 
 
Applicants are welcome to visit the school. Please telephone or email the School Office 020 8075 9857 or 
admin@hartsbourne.org.uk to arrange a visit. 
 
The closing date for applications is 10.00am on Tuesday 24th November 2020.  All candidates will be 
notified as to the outcome of their application following shortlisting.  Assessment and interviews will take 
place over two days during the week commencing 30th November 2020. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

Jeremy Turner 
 
Jeremy Turner 
Executive Principal  
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